
 

 

Coronavirus - Latest Advice (Wednesday 26th February 2020) 

Please click here to read a letter regarding the latest advice on Coronavirus from Public Health England. 

 

Mobile Phone Policy 

We are currently considering making changes to our mobile phone policy, please click here to read a letter 
from the Headteacher that explains these proposed changes in more detail. 

 

Non Uniform Day - Friday 6th March 2020 

This term each LHS form has been tasked with raising as much money as possible for their respective hall 
charities. To kick off the Charity Fundraising competition we will be having a “dress down” day on Friday 6th 
March 2020 for a donation of £1.00 which will be collected during form time. 

 

Water Bottles 

As part of our plan to reduce our plastic use in school, our school “Meal deal” now includes a carton of water 
instead of a plastic bottle. 

This will still provide value for money for all students, but it will also help to reduce the amount of plastic we 
sell. 

 

LHS Gardening Club – Bedding Plants 

We are pleased to provide you with the Bedding Plant Order Form for this year. 

There have been a few changes to the bedding plant products this year, details of which can be found here. 

Orders and payment need to be returned to school by Friday 3 April and plants will be available for 
collection from the school allotment on Friday 22 May 2020. 

All funds raised from the sale of these plants goes towards the support of projects in school. Click here to 
download the 2020 bedding plant list. 

 

Cashless Catering 

We politely remind all parents/carers to top up your child’s cashless catering accounts via Parent Pay each 
week to ensure your child is able to purchase food during their break and lunchtimes. 

 

LHS Lottery 

Congratulations to Mrs Brear who was this week’s school lottery winner!  

Buy your lottery ticket this term and you could WIN a Family FITBIT Bundle! Click here to sign up! 

 

 

 

 

https://www.lymmhigh.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/02/Coronavirus-advice-26022020.pdf
https://www.lymmhigh.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/02/Mobile-phone-policy-letter.pdf
https://www.lymmhigh.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/01/2020-Bedding-plant-changes-.pdf
https://www.lymmhigh.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/01/LHS-Bedding-plant-list-2020.pdf
https://buff.ly/2GjxlRn


 

Year 8 Parents Evening Questionnaire 

A huge thank you to all parents who attended our recent Year 8 Parents Evening on 13th February.  

If you did not have the opportunity at Parents Evening to do so, please could you take two minutes to 
complete this questionnaire.  Thank you.  

 

 

Year 10 Parents Evening 

THURSDAY 12th MARCH 2020 

We would like to invite you to the Year 10 Parents Evening on Thursday 12th March, 4.30-7.30pm. 

This will give you the opportunity to discuss with teaching staff the current progress of your child along with 
strategies to improve his/her achievement. 

Please fill in the reply slip on the letter your child was given before half term and ask them to return the slip 
to their form tutor by the end of the week. 

Appointment cards have been issued and your child should now be making appointments with their subject 
tutors. 

 

Warrington Apprenticeships & Jobs Fair 

Warrington Borough Council are holding the Warrington Apprenticeships & Jobs Fair on Thursday 5th March 
2020, 6pm – 9pm.  It promises to be a useful opportunity for LHS students to meet employers with career 
opportunities in a variety of sectors such as: Accountancy, Business Admin, Construction, Customer Services, 
Design, Engineering, Health & Social Care, Hospitality & Catering, HR, IT & Communications, Logistics, 
Marketing and more.  

Register for your place at this event by clicking here. 

 

 

Year 13 Mock Examinations 

The Year 13 mock examinations have now begun. Please click here to read a letter with further information. 

A full mock examinations timetable can be viewed here. 

 

Sixth Form Standards 

Please click here to read a letter from Head of Sixth Form, Mrs Jennings, regarding Sixth Form standards. 

 

Warrington Apprenticeships & Jobs Fair 

Warrington Borough Council are holding the Warrington Apprenticeships & Jobs Fair on Thursday 5th March 
2020, 6pm – 9pm.  It promises to be a useful opportunity for LHS students to meet employers with career 
opportunities in a variety of sectors such as: Accountancy, Business Admin, Construction, Customer Services, 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfYYYM3nyzCdBDNeG1FW1647uwLhM9rOPhGKtNToaj8XmSyww/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/warrington-apprenticeships-jobs-fair-thursday-5th-march-2020-tickets-92179163359
https://www.lymmhigh.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/02/Yr-13-Mocks-letter-7th-Feb-2020.pdf
https://www.lymmhigh.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/02/Y13-Mock-Exam-Timetable-February-2020.pdf
https://www.lymmhigh.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/02/Reset-of-standards-letter.pdf


Design, Engineering, Health & Social Care, Hospitality & Catering, HR, IT & Communications, Logistics, 
Marketing and more.  

Register for your place at this event by clicking here. 

 

 

 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/warrington-apprenticeships-jobs-fair-thursday-5th-march-2020-tickets-92179163359

